
MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 

Graduate Studies Committee 

February 27, 2019 

SUBJECT: Approved new graduate certificate in Environment (Water Resources Science 
Management)

On February 27, 2019, the Graduate Studies Committee approved the addition of a 
new graduate certificate in Environment (Water Resources Science Management).  Please 
add this to the Faculty Senate agenda as a discussion item.   




